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FLORIDA HOUSING FINANCE CORPORATION
Florida Housing Finance Corporation's 2019-2020 Regulatory Plan

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that on October 1, 2019, the Florida Housing Finance Corporation published its 2019-2020 Regulatory Plan on its website and submitted its Regulatory Plan to the Joint Administrative Procedures Committee. A copy of the plan may be obtained on Florida Housing's website at https://www.floridahousing.org/press/press-releases/newsroom-library/annual-regulatory-plansub/annual-regulatory-plan or by contacting the Corporation Clerk, Florida Housing Finance Corporation, 227 North Bronough Street, Suite 5000, Tallahassee, Florida 32301-1329.
